
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 12, 2020 
 
Dear Sophomore Class Families, 
  
Your help is requested with the Sophomore Class Auction Basket for our upcoming Legacy 
Gala. 
  
We will be hosting our annual Spring Legacy Gala this year on Saturday, March 21, 2020, at 
the Vintners Inn/John Ash & Co. The theme for this year's semi-formal event will be ‘GIN & 
JAZZ’, celebrating the 20s in 2020. The evening promises to be another fabulous event! 
Reservations are now being taken at www.cardinalnewman.org/events. 
 
The Sophomore Class Reps are asking for items to compliment a 10-day Alaskan Cruise for 2 
people! We would like to ask our Sophomore Parents if you have items that you'd like to donate 
to this effort. The cruise itself has been donated by a class parent and we are now interested in 
collecting the following: 

• Binoculars 
• Waterproof travel backpack 
• Thicker rain poncho with pockets 
• Cash for a lobster bake, deep sea fishing, or other shore excursion ($125 each) 

Another way to help out is to consider a cash donation to help us underwrite our Sophomore 
auction basket. We would appreciate all donations, whether it is $20 or $100! Any amount is 
very much appreciated. Checks can be made out to Cardinal Newman High School or you may 
make your Class Rep Theme Basket gift online here Donate Online. Please note on the 
envelope or with your online donation that the donation is intended for the “Legacy Gala – 
Sophomore Class Basket”. 
 
If you would like to donate an item, please use the attached donation form and bring the item to 
CN’s Main Office. 
  
Thank you for your generous support of the Class of 2022 and to Cardinal Newman High 
School. 
  
Best regards, 
 
SOPHOMORE CLASS REPS 
 
Kelly Carroll      Julie Windisch 
kellymariecarroll@me.com    julieis29@me.com 
 
 


